August 2021

Westminster Village Resident Spotlight

“My mom first had the idea for me to move some place to
live as I approached retirement age. Both of my parents
wanted me to be in a safe place, so my brother, Gary,
started looking around in the area for retirement
communities. I looked at a facility in Yorktown but it didn’t
& have certain services that I was looking for. I toured
T \\ Westminster Village several times and made the decision to
BERANY W move in. It took me a couple of months to settle in but I did.
I enjoy the other residents and I find them very friendly. I have a full kitchen
apartment, with a 1 Meal Plan, and eat my dinners in the dining room. I find
the food to be really good and there is a variety to choose from. The Dietary
staff is polite and helpful. I love my apartment! We have a great Housekeeping
crew that cleans my apartment every two weeks and I try hard to keep it looking
nice in between my cleaning days. I really like the grounds around
Westminster. There is a sidewalk that goes all around the building that is
almost a mile. As you are walking along you can look at all the beautiful
flowers and trees. The swans on the pond are fun to watch. I just enjoy myself
here. Moving to Westminster was a good decision!”

— Donald (Donnie) W. Shroyer has been a resident of Westminster Village
for almost nine years. Donnie was born in Muncie and graduated from
Daleville High School. After high school he worked at Ross Grocery Store on
Hoyt, and then began his career working at Ball Memorial Hospital. Donnie
worked in the hospital kitchen for over 42 years, until he retired. He had many
vacations with his family, going on a cruise to the Caribbean, Nassau, Puerto
Rico, and St. Thomas, also traveling to the Bahamas, Hawaii, and all around
Europe. Donnie is on two bowling leagues and his average is 160.
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ballpark; another time, he left to
chase a fire truck. He sometimes
arrived just a few minutes before
game time, made his way through
the stands, and jumped onto the
field, tearing off his clothes as he
approached the clubhouse to change
into his uniform.

What’s Happening At
Westminster in August

Things are beginning to feel a little

more like pre-COVID around
Westminster. We
have started

having the Noon
Rotary meetings
on Zoom. The
East Central Indiana Flute Choir
and the Atlanta Music Hall Band
will be performing. For
the first time in over 18
months, our residents are
going to Muncie’s Civic
Theatre to see Sound of Muszc
which  Westminster will be
& iar  sponsoring.
We  have
started a
new
- activity
called Watch & Chat. Residents
watch a short film or documentary
and then they
discuss it. Friday
Movie & Popcorn
and Bingo are
popular events.
Hopefully we will
able to invite the public in to our
events again soon. We miss having
you join us.
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Summer Special at
Westminster Village

This is a perfect time to sell your home
and move into Westminster Village!
Currently Muncie
is experiencing a
sellers-market

with real estate-
values at an all-
time high and
according to local realtors, there is a
lack of inventory to meet the demand.
Are you worried about the hassle of a
move to Westminster? We work with
Sherry Brown, a local Certified Senior

» Move Manager.
Sherry can plan,
organize, coordinate

your move, and even
arrange things in your
apartment for you.
For a limited time, if you choose an
apartment and use Sherry’s services,
we will help pay for your move to
Westminster Village. Call 765-288-
2155 today and ask for Tyler or
Melody for more details. They would
be happy to schedule your
personalized tour. This process
couldn’t be easier. What are you
waiting for?!

*We have several repriced apartments
still available. They are studios for
$1,545.00 single occupancy.

If you would like to opt out of this
newsletter, please call Melody at
765-288-2155.

Westminster Village
5801 W. Bethel Avenue
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wvmuncie.com
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